
Trinity Well Field Dedication 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

On June 25, 2015 there will be an assembly of the NBU Board of 

Trustees in the NBU boardroom at 263 Main Plaza, New Braunfels, TX 

78130 at 1:30 p.m. to celebrate the Trinity Well Field Development with 

New Braunfels Independent School District Board of Trustees and New 

Braunfels City Council.   
 

 

 

 
  

 
PAULA J. DIFONZO 

 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


